
From: Des Sullivan 
Sent: February-03-14 9:42 AM 
To: Cheryl Blundon 
Subject: RE: Pre hearing Conference 

Good Morning Ms. Blundon: 

My intention is to make a short presentation requesting the PUB to broaden the scope of its investigation such that it is 
not limited to the specific events at Holyrood and related assets which led to the power 'black outs' in early January. I 
will ask the Board to consider matters such as the risks associated with the Labrador Island Link, the Water 
Management Agreement and the Energy Access Agreement with Emera each of which place insecurities into our power 
supply after Muskrat Falls comes on stream. They relate in particular to the capital commitment to Holyrood and to 
questions of Holyrood's long term function. I will also raise the matter of the transmission line upgrade from the Avalon 
to Central Newfoundland. 

I expect to keep my comments to within 15 minutes, provide hard copy to the Board, as we,ll as table documents. 

I trust this is satisfactory. 

Sincerely, 
Des Sullivan 

From: Des Sullivan 
Sent: Friday, January 31,20142:56 PM 
To: NL Public Utilities Board 
Cc: 
Subject: Pre hearing Conference 

Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary 
PUB 

This is to advise that I shall be appearing at the Pre-hearing Conference of the PUB to be held on Wednesday, February 

5,2014. 

I trust this is satisfactory. 

Sincerely, 

Desmond Sullivan 
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